
 

Corporation of the Municipality of Temagami 
 

Memorandum to Council 

Memo No. 

2019-M-213 

 Staff 

 Committee 

Subject: Conference Attendance 

Agenda Date: December 19, 2019 

Attachments:  

 
RECOMMENDATION 

 
BE IT RESOLVED THAT Council receive Memo 2019-M-213, Conference Attendance; 
 
AND FURTHER THAT Council confirm those attending ROMA Conference, the Come North Conference, 
the OGRA Conference, FONOM and AMO in August. 
 
INFORMATION 
 
As we approach 2020 there are a few conferences scheduled in 2020.  In chronological order these are 
the Rural Ontario Municipal Association (ROMA) in January, the Come North Conference in February, 
the Good Roads Conference (OGRA) in February, the Federation of Northern Ontario Municipalities 
(FONOM) in May and the Association of Municipalities of Ontario (AMO) in August. 
 
ROMA and OGRA conferences are held in Toronto and AMO is held in Ottawa.  These three conferences 
are our opportunity to request meetings with Provincial Ministers.  
 
FONOM is being held in Timmins this year and other attendees are from municipalities in North Eastern 
Ontario. 
  
The Come North Conference is being held in Temiskaming Shores and is designed to discuss the 
challenges in attracting new Canadians to our communities. 
 
Most conferences do provide an early bird rate so knowing who will be attending allows Staff to ensure 
the costs are kept low.  For the Come North Conference, the cost is $54.50 for the three days.  Cost for 
other conferences range from $400 to $1,000. 
 
Direction on who will be attending is being sought so Staff can make arrangements for these conferences. 
 
Respectfully Submitted: 
Craig Davidson 
Treasurer/Administrator 
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